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DukeE POwgeER COMPANY
P.O. BOX 33189
CHARLOTTE, N.C, 28242
HAL B. TUCKER

TELEPHONE

N S—— (704) 373-4831

) 1§ =i S ey J

Dr. J. Nelson Grace, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region II

101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Subject: McGuire Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-369 and 50-370

Reference: RII:NE
NRC/OIE Inspection Report
50-369/85-05 and 50-370/85-05

Dear Dr. Grace:

With regard to Mr. R. D. Walker's (NRC/OIE) May 21, 1984 letter providing
the NRC's evaluation of Duke's response to the referenced inspection
report's notice of violation (Ref. my letter to you dated April 11, 1985),
the following information is submitted pursuant to 10 CFR 2.201(a) for
violation 50-370/85-05-02 as requested.

1. Steps which have been taken to correct the violation and
the results achieved:

Duke Power Company does not agree with the violation.
The materials were used in accordance with governing
procedures, station directives and the manufacturers
precautions, and consequencly adequate control of
materials was maintained.

Duke does not consider that a hazard existed. Further,
in accordance with the Housekeeping Inspection Program
all plant areas are periodically reins, ected against

applicable criteria to verify compliance with standards
and station directives.

2. Corrective steps which will be taken to avoid further
violation:

All penetrant materials have been removed from the
upper head injection nitrogen and water accumulator

area.
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All non-destructive examination (NDE) Personnel
have been instructed to inventory materials prior
to use in the plant and upon their return. All
plant areas will continue to be inspected for
housekeeping according to the established schedule.

3. Date when full compliance will be achieved:

Duke Power Company is in compliance with all
applicable requirements and all actions are
completed.

Should there be further questions in this matter, please advise.
Very truly yours,
Vel B Tene
Hal B. Tucker
PBN:slb
cc: Mr. W. T. Orders

Senior Resident Inspector
McGuire Nuclear Station



